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Summary of Other Persons Responses 

Date Received Name Address Contact  
17/05/2024    
Objection to Application number 288065 
   
Our residential property is adjacent to the Little Piggy Café and as a consequence we are the most affected 
by noises and disturbances emanating from their business activities. 
  
We strongly oppose any extension of their current alcohol licence to include upstairs seating areas, nor 
indeed to any relaxation of the current ban on alcohol drinking to the outside seating areas. 
  
We are most concerned that whenever there is warm weather, the Little Piggy windows and doors are left 
open.  This has the affect of allowing noise pollution to infiltrate our house and garden and restrict our 
enjoyment of our property.  It is well known that alcohol can increase the levels of noise and possible anti-
social behaviour which we have already experienced with the permitted alcohol licence in the downstairs 
inside seating area.  Occasionally we endure loud anti-social behaviour from the recently opened upstairs 
seating area.  One recent example of this behaviour occurred when the Little Piggy private upstairs dining 
room was rented out all afternoon on Saturday the 3rd May 2025.  This was an all female party that 
included entertainment by a male stripper, who for part of the time was standing by a window exposing 
his bare buttocks to the High Street.  We could hear raucous laughter for several hours inside our house 
despite our windows being closed. 
  
We feel that by extending the current alcohol licence to the upstairs seating areas will only increase the 
number of event parties leading to excessive noise levels to the detriment of both ourselves and our 
residential neighbours. 

 


